
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Pursuant to public notice a meeting of the CITY OF PIGEON FORGE BEER BOARD has 

been scheduled for Wednesday, September 28, 2022, at 11:00 a.m. in the Council Room of City 

Hall Complex. 

 

The purpose of the meeting in for consideration of the application of: 

 

PERMIT FOR SALE OF PACKAGED BEER  

1. Crack One Open, LLC DBA the Beverage Container 

746 Wears Valley Road 

Pigeon Forge, TN 37863 
 

The Public is invited to attend.  

 

 

Earlene M. Teaster, City Manager 

This the 9th day of September, 2022 


